
-----Original Message-----
From: ecchimento@comcast.net [mailto:ecchimento@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2007 6:28 PM
To: Mansueti, Lawrence
Subject: RE: Pepco Scheduled Line Repair Dec. 1-20, 2006

Larry,
Regarding the planned line outage, scheduled for Feb. 20 through Mar. 6, I am requesting that 
the residents near the plant be moved for the duration of the outage to protect their health.
Would you include this comment also in the ongoing recorded discussion?
Thank you.
Elizabeth



-----Original Message-----
From: ecchimento@comcast.net [mailto:ecchimento@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2007 4:38 PM
To: Mansueti, Lawrence
Subject: Pepco Scheduled Line Repair Dec. 1-20, 2006

Dear Larry,
This is to confirm that I called you Dec. 18th or 19th, 2006, to express my concern that the above 
scheduled line outage was likely to cause Mirant plant emission exceedances, putting at risk the 
health of over 4000 Alexandrians residing near the facility. 

I further stated that I discovered on Dec. 18th that the line outage had begun on Dec. 1st.  Yet, no 
one notified the City or its citizens of this event which was likely to impact their health.  I also 
commented that the DOE should have moved the residents surrounding the facility,
for the length of the outage, to safeguard their health.   

Would you kindly add this conversation to your records?

Thanks,
Elizabeth




